
From the 1st June we
will begin to plan a 
phased 
re-opening. 

Children and staff will 
wash their hands 
regularly throughout the 
day.

Lunchtime 
arrangements may be 
different.

The timetable
may be 
different.

The school will be 
cleaned 
regularly.

There will be a phased 
re-opening for different 
year groups.

Our virtual school will 
still be running to 
support learning
at home.

School timings will 
change. Drop off and 
pick up times 
will be 
staggered.

Children will stay in 
small groups or 
‘bubbles’. These groups 
will not 
mix.

Learning may not be in 
a child’s usual 
classroom.

The  same adults will 
work with a 
group 
throughout 
the week. 

We will do everything 
we can to 
help children 
manage 
this change.
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